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• 15th March—Red Nose Day 
• 15th March – Whole School 

Come and Learn – Reading 
Focus 8.40am-9am  

• 21st March—Edison class 
trip to Kenilworth Castle 

• 25th March—Franklin class 
trip to Woburn Safari Park 

• 28th March—Non Uniform 
day 

• 28th March—Last day of 
Spring term 

 

 
 
 

• 16th April—Start of Summer 
term 

• 25th April—Newton Class 
trip to Thrift Farm 

• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin 
class Bikeability Level 2 

• Friday 17th May—Coffee 
Morning—Raising Confident 
Children 

• 24th May—Year 6 Activity 
Day 

 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X 
@JohnHellins. We love to see your tweets 
and any photos you share. Following us on X is a 
great way of feeling involved with the school. 

World Book Day 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
World Book Day celebration Stories at  
Suppertime.  

 

Clubs 
Just a reminder that clubs are open for book-
ing. Clubs will run for the whole of the summer 
term starting immediately after the Easter holidays. 

Easter Raffle 
Please keep donating raffle prizes! Easter raf-
fle tickets will be on sale in the morning at 
the main gate and after school in the main 
playground in the final week of term. Tickets 
cost £1 each 

Parking 
The Parish Council have been in con-
tact with the school recently regarding 
parking and unsafe driving they have 
observed. Please help us to maintain 
good relationships with them and our 
neighbours by ensuring that you drive 
and park safely. The Sports and Social 
Club kindly allow parents to park in 
their car park in the mornings and af-
ternoon so please do make use of this. 
Keeping all of our children safe is of 
utmost importance, so let’s all work to-
gether to keep the roads and paths 
safe. 

Comic Relief 
Just a reminder that to raise money for  
Comic Relief on 15th March we are coming to 
school wearing something read. Children can 
dress in red, or wear something red with 
their non-uniform clothes. To join in with this 
fundraising event children should donate £1 
which will be collected on the main gate in 
the morning. 

Last Day of Term Non-Uniform 
The final day of the spring term will be 
non-unform day.  Children can wear 
their own clothes for a £1 donation to 
school fund. 

Come and Learn—Reading Focus 
Just a reminder that you are invited to pop 
in to school on Friday 15th March between 
8:40am and 9am to read with your child. 
We can’t wait to see you. 


